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Comments: As much as I support creating more access and fun experiences in the outdoors, I am against the

proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. The considerable increase of traffic into the Sandia

mountains will negatively impact the wildlife that has recently returned to the mountains. Not to mention the

humans who reside in that area as well. Also the increased traffic will make the road and surrounding area more

dangerous for cyclists, hikers and other outdoor enthusiasts. I think there are better uses for the mountains than

making a roller coaster. 


